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                                                                                                                   Monday 20th March 2023 
 
 

St Joseph’s Penny Fundraising Letter - Easter Egg Tombola 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
The Friends of St Margaret Mary’s would like to organise an Easter Egg Tombola to be held on 
Friday 31st March from 3:10pm. All proceeds and monies raised will be going to St Joseph’s 
Penny, the chosen Lenten charity of the Diocese of Salford. 
 
As already communicated, we have planned an own clothes day this coming Friday. The children 
are invited to come into school this Friday 24th March wearing their own clothes in exchange for 
an Easter Egg donation, which will be used at the tombola event. The following Friday we will 
host this in our school hall and dining hall from 3:10pm. Please note that we will also welcome 
any Easter Egg donations the following week.  
 
 
The Friends of St Margaret Mary’s fundraising group are always looking for parent/carer support 
and have a meeting planned this Friday 24th March at 3pm. If you would like to attend, our 
meeting point will be in the EYFS building. Alternatively, if you would like to be involved in any 
upcoming events, such as our Summer Fayre please speak to Mrs Welch. All support is gladly 
received and welcomed. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
 
Mrs Welch 
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